Mr. Rober Grant Director of Employees Relations University of British Columbia

Dear Mr. Grant ...

The Union agrees with the content of your letters:

- (A) Re: Job descriptions for Mail Clerkes dated April 21/76
- (B) Re: Seniority Step- Marcia HSlA O dated April 21/76
- (C) Re: Harvey Burian's letter to Peggy Smith of April 1/76
- (d) Re: 1890 Sarkissian dated April 21/76
- (E) Re: Keypunch Operators dated April 21/76.

Further more, the Union agrees with the University's reply in the case of Mr. Jeff Hoskin Grievance. The Union is also cancelling the Grievance of MS June Humphreys.

We appreciate and thank the University for their co-operation in the above cases.

Yours truly

Marcel Dionne Chairperson of Grievance Committee AUCE LOC.1.

c.c. Mr. W. L. Clark.